
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 10/03/2025 6:42:02 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

10/03/2025

DR Rachel Upperton
20 Cornwell RD
Allambie Heights NSW 2100

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I object to DA2025/0132 relating to MacDonalds in Manly Vale due to increased traffic
congestion in an already congested street, the increase in rubbish pollution as witnessed from
nearby fast food outlets KFC and dominos pizza. In addition access to yet another unhealthy
food option is not in the best interests of our communities health.




